Town of Woodstock Selectmen's Meeting Tuesday, May 16, 2017

Selectmen: Joel Bourassa, Jim Fadden Jr. Staff: Judy Welch, Ryan Oleson, Seth Learned

Public: Patrick Griffin

Joel called the meeting to order at 7:22 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Public Participation:

Minutes of the May 2, 2017 Meeting:

Jim motioned to accept the minutes of the May 2, 2017 Selectmen's Meeting. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Application/Cascade Park/Baccalaureate:

The Board reviewed an application from the Lin-Wood Class of 2017 to use Cascade Park on June 4, 2017 for Baccalaureate. Jim motioned to approve the application and waive the required fee and insurance coverage. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Application/Cascade Park/Kelsey Sheehan:

The Board reviewed an application from Kelsey Sheehan to use Cascade Park on July 3, 2017 for a wedding ceremony. The required fee and insurance coverage has been received. Joel motioned to approve the application. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Old Business:

Review Highway Nodal Reference Map & Sign NHDOT Information Report:

No action taken.

Building Permit Process:

No action taken.

New/Other Business:

White Mountain Attraction Association would like to donate their delivery box truck to the Town of Woodstock. Jim made a motion to accept the donation. Joel seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

Joel motioned to adjourn the Selectmen's Meeting at 7:42 p.m. Jim seconded the motion and the vote was affirmative.

May 30, 2017